From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To:

your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates Subject:

Date: Friday, March 12, 2010 3:34:00 PM

Dear Ms. Tripp:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych Director of Communications Kentucky Public Service Commission 502-564-3940 x208

----Original Message----

From: PSC - Public Information Officer Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 1:11 PM

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) Subject: FW: LG&E rate increase

From: Alison Tripp[SMTP: REDACTED] Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 1:10:39 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer Subject: LG&E rate increase

Auto forwarded by a Rule

Rate increase should be spread out between both residentual and business customers. A flat rate delivery charge is unfair. It should continue to be based on usage. It would make it extremeely difficult for seniors, espescially those that are single and on a fixed income. We already have seniors who roast in summer because they are afraid to run their air and who freeze in winter for fear of turning up the heat. Those who have spent to insulate homes and strive to conserve energy should be able to reap the reward of those efforts.